PUBLIC NOTICE
BOND AND PATTON OVERFLOW CLOSURE
The Sangamon County Water Reclamation District is replacing an existing 18” combined sewer with a 48” combined sewer to close the Bond & Patton Overflow No.  004 as required by the approved CSO Long-Term Control Plan and the current National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Permit requirements.  The project includes replacing approximately 390 lineal feet of 18” sewer pipe with 48” sewer pipe to eliminate the overflow and to install approximately 380 lineal feet of 24” storm sewer to remove stormwater flow from the combined sewer system.  The improvements are to be constructed west of J. David Jones Parkway, near Spring Creek, in Springfield, Illinois.  Funding for this project is provided by a low interest loan from the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency’s Water Pollution Control Loan Program (WPCLP).  The WPCLP is funded by both State and Federal sources.  The $1,358,800.01 loan has an interest rate of 1.35% and will be repaid over 20 years.  For more information contact the Sangamon County Water Reclamation District.   
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